
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
What:     Iowa Street, Yale Road to Irving Hill Road Overpass 
When:    6:00 – 7:00 p.m. Monday, March 29, 2010 
Where:   Fire Station #5, 1911 Stewart Avenue, Lawrence, KS 
 
Due to the extremely harsh winter the condition of Iowa Street (US 59) between Yale Road 
and Irving Hill Road Overpass has significantly deteriorated.  The City is currently 
undertaking a major repair and patching project to resolve the unacceptable road 
conditions.  
 
The City is exploring various long term solutions to improve the pavement condition on this 
section of Iowa.  City staff will conduct a public meeting to discuss possible long term 
improvements, including adding a center turn lane on Iowa Street.  Public comment on the 
proposed project is vital at this point in the discussion.  If you are unable to attend please 
send your comments or questions to:  suddin@ci.lawrence.ks.us or call (785) 832-3123.  
 
Sincerely, 

     
Shoeb M. Uddin, P.E. 
City Engineer  


